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Greetings, Tena Koutou, Kia Orana, Talofa Lava, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Malo e Lelei,
Hola, Namaste, Ni Hao, Xin Chao.

Dear Parents/Caregivers Term 3 - Week 4

PHOTOLIFE CLASS, INDIVIDUAL AND SIBLING PHOTOS

Class photos, Portrait and sibling photos will all be taken on
Wednesday 24th August at 9:00am. The process for ordering
photos has changed. School will no longer be taking orders
or handling photo money. Students will be issued a unique
photo code or classroom code for their photos that parents
can use to order and pay online.  All these go directly to Photolife.
Children were given Consent forms to take home for families wanting Portrait
and sibling photos taken. These must be signed and returned by Wednesday
24th August for photos to be taken.

LEABANK FUN RUN REPRESENTATIVE COUNTRY & COLOUR

Ethiopia

YELLOW

Kenya

MAROON

Nigeria

GREEN

Zimbabwe

BLACK

Next week Leabank School will be having a Fun Run on Friday 26th August.
Students will be allocated a country to represent and will be issued coloured
name stickers representing their country at the Fun Run.

The children will gather under our C.O.L.A. at 12:45pm ready to begin our
races. Parents/Caregivers are most welcome to attend this event and support
their children.

All the school children and staff wear masks when in close proximity to one
another. We have the same expectations for everyone entering our school
grounds. Our front gates will be monitored and we will have masks available to
anyone that does not have a mask. Please do not take offence if we offer you
a mask to wear.

In the event we have bad weather and need to postpone the School Fun Run,
our save day will be Monday 29th August.



DAFFODIL DAY - YELLOW DAY
Daffodil Day symbolises hope for all New Zealanders impacted by
cancer. We have started our Gold Coin Daffodil day donations.
Your donations will go towards providing a wide range of support
services, education and awareness programmes plus fund vital
research into the causes and treatment of all types of cancer.

Next week on Friday 26th August students and staff will be getting behind this
movement by wearing something yellow as a school to show we care about
beating cancer. Bring a gold coin donation and show your support by wearing
a splash of yellow.

DECLARATION OF PARENT ELECTION RESULTS FOR BOARD OF TRUSTEES
At the close of nominations, the number of valid nominations received was
equal to the number of vacancies required to be filled. As a result of this, I
declare the following duly elected:

★Louise Stowers
★Hokimai Rosieur
★Fransis Joseph
★Jennifer Heka
★Mauga Feagaiga-Fagasa

Lei Tuliakiono
Returning officer

TERM 3 UPCOMING EVENTS
Wednesday 24th August - Photolife (Class Photo & Portrait Photos)

Friday 26th August - School Fun Run

- Yellow Daffodil Day (Gold Coin for a Daffodil)

4th September - 10th September - Tongan Language Week
13th September - 19th September - Te Wiki o Te Reo Maori
25th September - 1st October - Tuvalu Language Week

Yours sincerely

R W Maddren,
Principal
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